
 
 
 

Holiday Sharing Program 
 
 

This Holiday Season the Daughter’s of the Nile Canadian Foundation encourages our 

members participate in the Holiday Sharing Program. 

The Shriners Hospital for Children® – Canada is driven to make lives richer, easier and 

less complex for children and families.  They provide compassionate and innovative 

treatment to children with complex or chronic disorders – such as osteogenesis 

imperfecta (brittle bone disease) and severe spinal and limb anomalies – and those who 

need reconstructive surgery and rehabilitation.   

 

This Christmas add a Shriner Child to your gift list.  Your gift will enable the purchase of 

equipment such as anesthesia systems and spine surgery tables for operating rooms; 

Patient-Controlled Analgesia pumps for an inpatient unit; cardiac monitors for every 

patient room.   

 
Your gift will make a difference in the life of a Shriners patient. 
 
Donations must be received by  December 20, 2023 to receive your tax receipt for the 
year 2023. 
 
Donations can be made by eTransfer to:  donation@donctf.ca 
 
Cheques payable to Convalescent Relief Fund can be sent to: 
 
   Laura Furnival, PQ 
   Canadian Member Trustee 
   G42 - 1045 Sutherland Avenue 
                                     Kelowna, BC V1Y5Y1 
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